Just some information that may have escaped your attention:
VMC has a NEW morning express for residents of RDP.  We have applied and been refused for Laval.  We encourage Laval parents to make the request to the STL directly.  
Express RDP to VMC-1.pdf 
For parents interested in the hockey program but who missed the meeting, the following information that may be of interest:
Hello Everyone,
We are extremely excited to get the school year underway. We are also very excited about the return of the Vincent Massey Collegiate Hockey Program.
If you are interested in playing for the Rams hockey teams there are still a few spots available.
M14 - Secondary 1 and 2 Students
M18 - Secondary 4 and 5 Students (Secondary 3 students born in 2006 are welcome)
For more information please contact program director Nick Romano by email at 
info.groupe71@gmail.com or by phone at 514 882 4840.
Thank you,
Nick Romano


